
September 4, 2025 Attorney Robert R. Gagan 
RRG@lcojlaw.com 

Wisconsin Dept. of Administration 
Attn: Kathy Blumenfeld, Secretary 
P.O. Box 7864 
Madison, WI 53707 
DOASecretarysOffice@wisconsin.gov 

Re: Annexation 

Dear Secretary Blumenfeld: 

I represent the Village of Howard.  Enclosed herewith please find seven (7) certified copies of 
the annexation ordinance that was adopted by the Village of Howard to annex Brown County 
Tax Parcel Number PI-501 into the Village of Howard.  This property is owned by the Village of 
Howard. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

LAW FIRM OF CONWAY, OLEJNICZAK & JERRY, S.C. 

By: Electronically signed by Robert R. Gagan
 Robert R. Gagan 

RRG/nma  
5605465 

cc: Debbie Diederich, Clerk, Town of Pittsfield – Debbie@Townofpittsfield.org 
Mark Logan, Pulaski Community School District - mdlogan@pulaskischools.org 
Department of Administration - wimunicipalboundaryreview@wi.gov 
Patrick Moynihan, Brown County Clerk – Patrick.moynihan@browncountywi.gov 
Kathleen M. Jurecki, Clerk, Village of Howard – kjurecki@villageofhoward.com  
Wisconsin Public Service – PO Box 19001, Green Bay, WI 54307 
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